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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 4:05 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 492 Prior Ave N

 
 

From: Schmidt, Brian (CI-StPaul) <brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 3:18 PM 
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul) <marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Perucca, James (CI-StPaul) 
<james.perucca@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul) <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 492 Prior Ave N 
 
To All 
 
The permit for the work is under 500 Prior Ave N that the contractor opened, permit # 12746, it has been closed. There 
is also a warm air permit opened, the mechanical inspector stated the warm air permits are not needed. He also closed 
the permit under 492 Prior, permit # 093106. This permit was opened in September by the old owner. Notes have been 
added to the file. 
 

 
 

  

 

Brian Schmidt, CFI  
Fire Safety Inspector II 
Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St., Suite 220 
Saint Paul, Minn. 55101 
P: 651-266-8981 
F: 651-266-8951 
Brian.schmidt@ci.stpaul.mn.us   
 

   


